
April 14, 2023
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Thank you very much for reviewing our manuscript entitled: Flexible robotic

endoscopy for treating gastrointestinal neoplasm in World Journal of Gastrointestinal

Endoscopy.

We would like to resubmit the enclosed manuscript for the publication in

World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy.

I believe that this review will serve to reveal current status and future issues in the

development of a therapeutic flexible endoscopic robot and prove interesting to the

readers of your journal.

I hope you will give favorable consideration to this manuscript and find the article

acceptable for publication in your journal.

Sincerely yours,

Keiichiro Kume, M.D., PhD

The Department of Gastroenterology and Metabolism

University of Occupational and Environmental Health, Japan,

School of Medicine

1-1 Iseigaoka, Yahatanishi-ku,
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Author’s Response to Decision Letter
Point-by-Point-Reply

We wish to thank you for your helpful comments on our manuscript. Our replies are

as follows.

REVIEWR’S COMMENTS TO THEAUTHOR

Reviewer: 1

(1) We have added according to your suggestion.

Figure 1. Endoscopic therapeutic robot system (ETRS)

Figure 2. Endoscopic Operation Robot (EOR) version 3

I asked each author to provide pictures of their systems, but no pictures were

available other than the ones I provided.

(2) I added the abbreviations as you suggestion.

(3) The underline is my mistake, so I deleted it.

"EndoMASTR EASE" is an official name, not an abbreviation (Gastrointest Endosc

2021; 93: 1172-117.7). Also, “EASE”, which will be described later, is a different

system.

EDITORS’COMMENTS TO THEAUTHOR

Since the corrections from the first draft are minor, such as adding abbreviations and

figures, we have not further polished the language. The first draft meets the publication

requirements of grade A.


